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1st March 2019
Dear Parent/Carer,
PARENT’S EVENING: 
TUESDAY 19TH MARCH 3.20pm – 7.20pm




WEDNESDAY 20TH MARCH 3.20pm – 5.20pm

Nursery Parents: Parent’s evening is not for parents whose children started in January 2019 – if you would like an appointment please see Mrs Blakeley to arrange a time outside of this evening.

Please follow the link below to access the online parent’s evening system. 

The system will go live on Monday 4th March at 8.00am and close Monday 18th March at 12.00pm.

Please be aware that if all parents log on at 8.00am the system will crash. Please be patient and keep trying – you do not need to inform school.

https://hilltop.parentseveningsystem.co.uk
If you do not to have access to the online system, please call into the office and Mrs Richmond will be able to make you an appointment.
If you are not the primary contact and would like an appointment, please contact the office who will make you one.
Thank you,

Mrs Lancaster











